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Slow year here in Virginia. I have contacted the local Virginia office of the Department of 
Forestry. Seems that most towers are on private property. Many have been destroyed. The 
past summer the Rangers were out of state fighting fires. So the opportunity to meet was 
gone. I'm trying to recruit one. Wish I had more of to report.  

Robert Wright (Bob)  
Virginia Chapter 

 

  


